

Jan and Patti's Weekly "DID YOU KNOW!!"

Did you know that the Social Committee is looking for more volunteers? If you are interested in helping with events and other parties please come on November 1st to the Social Committee Meeting at 10:00am in the Clubhouse. The Social Committee is in desperate need of volunteers as it takes many to make events successful. From organizing an event, decorating, setting up tables and chairs, etc. Without volunteers then there are no events!! It's a lot of fun, see you at the meeting! Calling the guys and the gals!!

Did you know that the popcorn machine has doors? Once the movie goers get their popcorn you are welcome to take a bag; however, please make sure the doors and bottom shelf are closed properly. Need to keep the popcorn warm!

Did you know that the Board is looking for New Board Members in 2024? There will be two open positions in February of 2024. If you are interested in being on the Board reach out to any one of the current Board Members. This is a great opportunity to be apart forming La Solana's future. Your talent, knowledge and expertise can make a difference in the future of La Solana.

Did you know that the Board is looking for volunteers to help maintain the La Solana community? If you have an interest in helping with the property contact a Board Member.

Did you know that the office is not allowed to take any of your keys? The office personnel are unable to take your house key, mailbox key, trash key or car keys. The office personnel are always willing to help their owners; however, it's considered a conflict of interest to take your keys.

Did you know that the Clubhouse and Pool area has a new Password? When the internet was upgraded in the Clubhouse and Pool area the password had to be changed. The new password is Condos252.

Did you know that items in the kitchen need to be returned? The La Solana kitchen stores a variety of utensils, bowls, plates, and other kitchen items. If you use them please return them to

the kitchen, washed and put away. The dishwasher isn't run daily or hardly at all, please do not place items in there.

Did you know that there is a policy for Holiday Decorations? Page 14 of the Rules and Regulations, 6. Holiday Decorations, Except for "Holiday Season" decorations, which may be displayed no sooner than the weekend immediately following Thanksgiving, and must be removed no later than January 8, all other temporary, exterior holiday decorations may be displayed no earlier than 2 weeks prior to the holiday and must be removed within five days after the holiday. No such lighting or decorations may be placed on the Common Elements or installed in such a manner that might puncture or otherwise damage the exterior of a Unity or Building.

Holiday lighting and decorations shall be limited to the following holidays: Valentine's Day, Easter, Memorial Day, Independence Day, Halloween, Veterans Day, and Holiday Season. (Weekend immediately following Thanksgiving through January 8th).

Did you know that BINGO is back on the calendar? Every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month at 2:00pm be in the Clubhouse to play BINGO!! There are prizes for BINGO winners. It's really fun, don't miss out!!

Did you know that dogs cannot pick up after themselves? This has been mentioned numerous of times and there is no reason for owners/renters/visitors to be seeing dog feces around the community. Be a responsible dog owner whether it's day or night, PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOG!! This should not be a constant issue, but for some reason it is!!

Did you know that the light in the garbage area hasn't been working? The light has been replaced thanks to Mike and the area is brighter and better. Thank you, Mike.

That's all for now, look for the next "DID YOU KNOW"!



	•	